PLYMOUTH-CANTON CIVITAN NEWSLETTER

June 2021

New website: www.plymouthmich.civitan.net
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Future Meetings- June-August 

We’ve waited so long for summer to arrive & COVID 19 restrictions to be lifted.  So, we will hold our summer meetings outside so we can enjoy the outdoors while we can.

We will meet at Plymouth Township Park at 46640 W Ann Arbor Rd under the pavilion on the left on June 17, July 15 & August 26th (4th Thursday).  Members are invited to their own bring dinner. 

Business Meetings
There will be NO Business Meetings on July 1st & August 5th. Enjoy your free Thursdays!
Civitan International Convention 

You can register to participate virtually in the Convention that will be held July 28-31 in Jacksonville, FL.  Registration info is available on the Civitan.org site.   There is a $50 fee.
Members should review the Bylaw changes since there are broad changes. You can read the proposed Bylaws, read Q&A’s & 
see the video from the Town Hall Meeting held in February at Civitan.org/Renewby 22. 
Adopt A Highway- July 24th
The next Ford Rd. clean-up will be July 24th at 8:30 am. Meet in the Office Max parking lot.

Plymouth Fall Festival- September 9-12

There will be a Fall Festival this year!  We will have our photo booth but are not planning a Taste Fest since restaurants are still struggling financially.  Mark your calendars.
Plymouth Community Council on Aging Fundraising Event- September 15th
The Annual Senior Fest Picnic & Fundraiser will be September 15th from 11am-2pm at the Four Seasons Pavilion at Plymouth Township Park, 46440 Ann Arbor Trail.  The theme is the “Fabulous Fifties”. Tickets are: $12 Members & $15 Nonmembers.  Lee’s chicken & root beer floats will be served.  There will be vendors, car show, musical entertainment, silent auction & more.  Plan to attend.
They are also looking for 10 Civitans to volunteer to help with the event.  Our own Kathy & Carol C. are members of the event committee.  Call Kathy (734.459.1896) to volunteer to work the event.

Plymouth Community United Way Summer Stock Up Food Drive 

Local food pantries need to be restocked following the high demand for pantry food during the pandemic.  Food donations tend to drop off during the Summer but the demand continues. The food drive will be held June 25-June 27 9am-4pm.  
Drop off locations:

· West Middle School: 44401 W Ann Arbor Trail, Plymouth

· Lake Trust Credit Union: 190 Ann Arbor Rd, Plymouth

· Pioneer Middle School: 46081 Ann Arbor Rd W., Plymouth

· St. John Neumann Catholic Church-St Vincent DePaul: 44800 Warren Rd, Canton

· Resurrection Catholic Church-St Vincent De Paul: 48755 N Territorial Rd, Plymouth

· Our Lady of Good Counsel Catholic Church-St Vincent De Paul: 47650 N. Territorial Rd, Plymouth

Project Reports:

Adopt a Planter- May 15th
Thanks to Kathy, Gary, Maggie, Cheryl & Fred for planting flowers in our adopted planter in Plymouth at the corner of Main St and Ann Arbor Trail. Flowers were purchased at the Plymouth Farmer’s Market. 
Michigan Area Lotto Raffle Tickets 
The $5 lottery tickets to benefit Camp Civitan are still available for sale. Carol S. will sell them at our picnics. The raffle drawing will be held during the month of September.
Camp Civitan-June 10-13

Camp is finally here.  There are 54 campers.  It is so excited, its our 30th Anniversary!!

Children’s Book Project

Our book project for pre-school children (age 4) at the Allen Early Learning Academy was a great success. At our May dinner meeting, members stuffed bags with the coloring books & crayons (donated by our members) & placed stickers in each book identifying the Club as the book donor in memory of teacher Kathryn Thompson.  Students will be able to pick their 2 reading books from the books we purchased:
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Donut Day- June 1-4
The Salvation Army Plymouth Corps held their inaugural Donut Day June 1-4 to give back to the community as a sweet thank you.   Mary made donuts, Kathy packaged donuts for delivery & Maureen & Cheryl delivered donuts to Northville companies & groups. Recipients were surprised to receive the sweet treats.
Pumpkin Palooza -October 24th  
The Plymouth Chamber of Commerce has confirmed that there will be a Pumpkin Palooza event this year.  Local businesses & groups will hand out candy in the downtown event noon-2:30pm on October 24th. Our Club will participate again this year.
Focus Hope October 23rd
Mark your calendars.

Birthdays
Christopher Vos 6/8
Member News
Dianne Griswold has rejoined the Club.

12301 Pine Crest, Plymouth, MI 48170

734.451.1828 (H); 734.612.1813 (C)

Di48170anne@yahoo.com
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